

## The President's Breakfast

At noon on June 13th, 1905, the Tuesday of Commencement Week, Dr. Gunsaulus entertained the members of the graduating class and their lady friends at the "President's Breakfast." Deans Raymond and Monin, Mrs. Beveridge, and a few invited guests were also present. The "breakfast" was held in the banquet rooms of the Union League Club, there being places for about one hundred and twenty-five. Dr. Gunsaulus made a short speech in which he told those present that they were attending the last "President's Breakfast." To put it as did a prominent '05 man, "all enjoyed themselves internally as well as externally."

## Spring Banquet of the Alumni

On Tuesday evening, June 13th, 1905, the semi-annual banquet and business meeting of the Alumni was held. On this occasion the members of the Class of 1905—then just graduating—were introduced to the association and enrolled as members. Much good spirit was shown and the excellent menu served was enjoyed by all.

## The Radic Banquets

On the evening of November 17th, 1905, the Radics held their reunion banquet at "The Union." A large number of the old men were present and things went off well indeed. The next feed the Radics indulged in as a body was the "Pig Dinner" given by Ted Ellett at his home. Quite a number of the fellows attended and all had a good time. Finally on February 23d, 1906, the second